Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 9:31 AM
To: 'hayden1242'

Subject: RE: landscaping--Valley Vet

Good morning Dr. Hayden.

You do not need to check with the building department. A landscaping plan is not required. | have verified this with our
building department. Typically, landscaping plans are a function of the land use and for this project and use, it is not
required. | did speak with Janet at Architectural Werks about this in mid-December as she was concerned about the
need for a landscaping plan as well. | gave her the same information | have given you.

Thank you for checking.

-Lindsey

From: hayden1242 [mailto:hayden1242@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 6:49 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: RE: landscaping--Valley Vet

Lindsey,

Thanks.should I pose this question to someone in the building permit office as well--ie is a landscape plan
required when we submit a building permit application?

Thanks,

Mark Hayden

Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Lindsey Ozbolt <lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Date: 01/06/2014 2:48 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: 'Mark & Shawn Hayden' <hayden1242@fairpoint.net>
Cc: Janet@awerks.com,Jennifer@awerks.com

Subject: RE: landscaping--Valley Vet

Hello Dr. Hayden,

I am back from vacation and working my way through my emails. In regards to your question about a landscaping plan,
Kittitas County does not have a landscaping plan requirement for conditional use permits unless certain landscaping
elements were proposed in the application to Kittitas County or were placed as conditions of approval. Your application
CU-13-00006 does not require a landscaping plan.



I hope my response has addressed your concern.

-Lindsey

From: Mark & Shawn Hayden [mailto:hayden1242@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Saturday, December 28, 2013 5:00 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Cc: Janet@awerks.com; Jennifer@awerks.com

Subject: landscaping--Valley Vet

Lindsey,

A quick question; | am not sure if this is your department or not: When we apply for a building permit for our new
Veterinary Hospital, is a landscaping plan required?

Thank you and Happy Holidays,

Mark Hayden
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